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Excellence through Partnership 



Born from the Burton Collaborative 
Trust 

• We are a group of schools who have been 
collaborating together for over five years 

• Our collaboration has been focused on 
improving the outcomes and learning 
experiences of all our youngsters 

 



Our Rationale 



Our Rationale 

1. Forming a multi-academy trust is a natural next step for the 
current collaboration of schools working together for the benefit 
of the young people in the community.  

2. Bringing a formality to this loose arrangement will allow for 
greater inter-school working and sharing of best practice across a 
relatively close geographical area.  

3. Our vision of ‘excellence through partnership’ encapsulates the 
core purpose of forming the Trust, since all our schools are fully 
committed to ensuring that leadership, teaching, learning, 
outcomes and behaviour are of the highest possible quality.  

4. This helps to ensure that all pupils develop a love of learning, are 
provided with the opportunities to achieve well and are well 
equipped for the next stage in their life, be that education or 
employment. 



Our Trust Values  
Excellence through Partnership  

• Culture – committed to creating a positive and supportive 
learning culture across the family of schools for children 
aged 2-19 years old 

• Collaboration – committed to learning from and with all 
schools, and sharing good practice across the Trust 
through collaboration 

• Commitment – an overall commitment to involve 
everyone in raising standards of learning, teaching and 
outcomes for all pupils across the community.  

• Community – committed [to building a cohesive, 
inclusive and high achieving community] - providing 
opportunities for the wider community  

 



Governance for the Trent Collaborative 
Trust 

• Trust Board made up from local people drawn 
from our schools and the local community with a 
wealth of experience 

• CEO – Trevor Sutcliffe 

• Each school will retain a Local Governing 
Board 



Trent Collaborative Trust  Structure  



FAQ – what will change about our 
school  

1. There are no plans to change our uniform or 
our school name 

2. There are no plans to change holidays or  
hours of the school day 

3. The Local Authority currently take a top slice, 
which is greater than what the MAT propose. 
The top slice will be used to provide central 
services that will benefit all schools  


